[image: image1.jpg]The Parish of Tewkesbury includes Mitton,
Priors Park, Newtown, Mythe and the town
centre. There are 16 Town Councillors
who oversee a budget of £360k which s
public money, most of which is absorbed
in running costs and overheads, leaving little for projects or to attract
grants.

However, this year we have improved some play areas, bins,

moorings, and bus shelters. A new boiler has also been installed in the
Watson Hall and the Town Hall heating system has been updated. We
are naw looking at a plan for the future that will ensure the economic
viability of the area and benefit all residents. What is your vision for
Tewkesbury's future? We want to know! So please fill in the survey on
the reverse of this form.

Although the Town
Council has limited powers it is able to lobby,
which we could be doing - for better road
schemes, parking, preservation of existing
services, replacement of redundant buildings, i P
anything that the community needs that the CAMRR | GUELRET TTNII
Town Council does not directly control. When 3
new building takes place commercial
companies have to provide money for the
areas that are affected. Music concert at the Watson Hall

LI v 1l Rl ] This is usually allocated to the Borough Council for

" i specific projects, as a Town Council we should be
prepared with a list to cover our present and
anticipated needs that the Borough can be requested
to consider. We own the Town Hall and Watson Hall;
both these buildings are currently running at a loss and
we would welcome your suggestions on how we could
reduce these costs. Are you aware members of the
public are able to hire these buildings for various

by sy
On parade outside the Town Hall functions?

I

Community Event Saturday 13" May 2017 at Watson Hall, 11am — 3pm

Do you know what is on your doorstep? This is your opportunity to find out! Come and see what you
have been missing! There is something for all age groups, young and not so young, Tewkesbury has
much to offer. If you run a community organisation and would like a FREE spot to promote what you do
please ring 438385 or email Tewkesburyevents@gmail.com.

Please complete the survey overleaf. If you would like to get involved please email
Tewkesburyevents@gmail.com. You are also welcome to attend Tewkesbury Mayor
Making, 8" May 2017, Watson Hall, 6pm, an opportunity to meet your councillors and many
other people who work hard to create a vibrate community for Tewkesbury.

What issues would you like to see addressed in the next newsletter?
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Tewkesbury Town Council is looking to draw together our plans for the next few years — we need your help to

let us know what is important to you and where we can and should help. Ideally, please visit the online versi
4 » a ersion
of this survey at http:/ibit.ly/2mxhNxQ otherwise, simply forward forms completed by hand or by post mrthe

Town Hall.

The survey will run from now until Sunday 23° April 2017

1a. What is your'poslcode? (by giving us your postcode we can
_understand the strength of opinicns across each ward in the parish) |

1b. (OPTIONAL) Whal is your emall address? (we are considering
ways 1o further engage with Tewkesbury residents online) |

The Watson Hall, Town Hall and Museum

The Town Council looks after both the Watson Hall and Town Hall (where the Town Council Offices are located). Despite

efforts to increase the level of rental bookings, income from use of the Halls does not cover the significant Ongoif;g casrg of
cleaning and maintaining the buildings.

2. How often do you visit events In
any of the buildings? (lick the
relevant box)

Monthly

Quarterly Annually | Infrequently |

I've never
been

Watson Hall

“Town Hall— Corn Exchange
(ground floor)

Town Hall - Council Chambers /
Mayor’s Parlour (first floor)

Town Museum |

3. If you are a regular visitor to any of the
buildings, what events do you typically
attend?

4. How do you think the Town Council
can improve use of the Halls?

5. What other thoughts do you have
about the Watson Hall, Town Hall and
Museum that you would like to share with

the Town Council?

The

River Moorings

Support the investment

6. The Town Council is proposing investment

Oppose the investment

| in the development of the moarings along the

Don'’t know

Mill Avon. Do you... (tick the relevant box)

7. If you answered “Support” or “Oppose” to
Question 6, could you explain your thoughts?

Need more information to decide

Influence the Borough Council
These questions are on topics that are really imperiant to many parish residents, but as the Borough Council (not the

Town Council) s the authority in cantrol, if we want to influence their plans, we need fo understand the Town's wishes.

['8. What would you want to see in the space of

_the former Cascades Leisure Centre?
9. Would you like to see any changes in the
current usage of the Oldbury Road car park,
and if so what?

Future Town Surveys
We value your opinjons and the Town Council would like to get your views on other topics of interest for our town.

10. Please let us have your views on what we should be covering in future surveys





